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March 25, 2020

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PROCUREMENT
SOLICITATION NO. 2019-RFP-05
TRANSIT OPERATIONS AND MAINTENANCE SERVICES

To All Interested Parties:

In light of the significant ongoing uncertainties created by the COVID-19 Pandemic regarding
future funding and operational requirements, SolTrans has decided to cancel the above
referenced procurement in its entirety. At the next SolTrans Board meeting, SolTrans Staff will
rescind the recommendation for award of a long term contract arising from Solicitation No.
2019-RFP-05 to National Express Transit. SolTrans has the right to cancel this procurement
under Sections 1.4 and 5.10.4 of the above referenced RFP. When circumstances allow,
SolTrans will conduct a new procurement to select the next Transit Operations and
Maintenance Services contractor.

Respectfull

John Sanderson
Operations & Planning Manager
Project Manager
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